
     The department of Computer Science would like to 

invite you to the 36th Annual Dr. Leroy  C. Roquemore 

Computer Science Symposium to be held February 19th 

and 20th at Southern University. 

     The theme of this year’s symposium is "Innovations 

in Technology."  The computing world is constantly 

evolving. Almost everyday there are new innovations in 

the field of Computer Science in areas such as Gaming, 

Robotics, Virtual Reality, Computational Science, E-

Business and Cloud Computing.  Participation in this 

symposium will assist in motivating and challenging our 

future leaders by presenting new ideas and cutting edge 

innovations.  The technical sessions will include hands-

on activities, panels, videos and tutorials.   

     For more information and registration details, please 

contact  Alvin Allen at 225-771-2454 , 225–771-2060 or 

alvin_allen@subr.edu. 
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